King’s Park Primary School - Christmas Fair 2019
Friday 6th December — 12:45pm to 2:30pm

Donations Needed!

The countdown is on for the Christmas Fair, helping to raise money to enhance your child’s experience
at King’s Park Primary! The PTA are looking for the following donations to help us prepare for the day:

items Required When By?
Raffle items (example: sweets, chocolates, biscuits, drinks, Friday 29" November
scents & candles, company donations or gift vouchers etc)
Good quality soft toys for the teddy tombola Friday 29" November
Jam lars filled with whatever you like Friday 6" December
Home Baking {nut free please) Please deliver the day before or on the

day of the fair (5* or 6™ December)

All donations can be left at the school office.

We are also looking for help on the day. If you can volunteer your time on the morning of the fair to help set up or
during the fair to man a stall then please let us know! Please email kpps.pta@googlemail.com or speak to one of the
committee members — Diana Challands, Karen Chojnowska, Sarah Kane or Laurent Yahi.

Thank you!



